
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
	
Friday,	19	May	2017		
1:40:35	PM	
	
Dear	Sir,	
I	support	a	fair	price	for	solar	which	should	increase	in	line	with	the	wholesale	
price	of	electricity.	The	feed-in	tariff	should	represent	the	true	value	of	solar.	
Thanking	you	in	anticipation.	
Yours	Faithfully,	
Ray	Jones	
	
Ray	Jones		

	
Postcode:	2452	
	
	




